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kbata ndure <kbatandure@gmail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 1:25 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

RE: R1N 3038-AC61

Dear Secretary,

I am writing to you in objection to the proposed change to maximum leverage in the US retail forex
market. I am able to earn a living and feed my family as a retail forex trader. Your proposed change to
leverage will severly decrease my earnings and negatively impact my family. I respectfully request that
you consider how this change will hurt American traders, their families, and the U.S. economy before
you finalize your decision.

Sincerely,

Kbata Ndure


